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Hi All, 

I’m writing to let you know that all residents in Mary’s Grange tested negative for COVID-19 today.  

This is good news as it means in accordance with guidelines, we have now applied for de-escalation of our outbreak status and await further instructions.  

I want to assure you that as soon as we receive notification from the Public Health Unit that it is safe to ease visitors restrictions, we will do so.  

As always, I appreciate your patience and understanding as we keep our residents safe.  

Regards, 

 

Penny 

 

Manager – Aged Care 

St Joseph's Lismore 

20 Dalley Street Lismore NSW 2480 

t: 02 6627 9483   e: pstanley@svh.org.au 
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